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Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 9:19 PM

To: EP, RegComments ^ ^ E w S S l s i O N * '
Subject: Restrictions on the use of outdoor wood-fired boilers

I am writing to comment on restrictions to the use of outdoor wood-fired boilers proposed by the state's
Environmental Quality Board.

Many people rely on these boilers to affordably heat their homes and they should not be subject to unwanted and
unneeded regulation by the state. Local governments already have the authority to regulate these boilers if
needed.

I am asking that the Environmental Quality Board and the state Department of Environmental Protection not
impose any new restrictions on outdoor wood-fired boilers.

Wayne Dobson
73 Shed Road
Douglassville, PA 19518

12/4/2009


